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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Greg Johnson [gejohnson@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2008 11:35 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Janet.Jolley@balcoproperties.com; gsbuhr@treadwellrollo.com; Louis Arighi
Subject: Mandela Parkway update

Mr. Khatri, 
 
A scope of work has been prepared for our client and will be submitted to them at the beginning of next week. 
 
Again, thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Respectfully,   
 

Greg Johnson, REA I  

Project Scientist  

TREADWELL & ROLLO, INC.   

(510) 874-4500 voice  

(510) 874-4507 facsimile  

This information is intended solely for use by the individual or entity named as the recipient hereof and may be 

attorney-client privileged or contain confidential/inside information.  If you are not the intended recipient, be 

aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this transmission is prohibited.  If you 
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